
 
5602 Marquesas Circle, Suite 103 

Sarasota, FL 34233 
P: 941.870.4920 / F: 941.922.3234 

www.sunstatemanagement.com 
 
 

Tamarind Gulf and Bay Condominium Association Inc. 

Spring News Letter 2024 
 

 

 

April 8, 2024 
 
Dear Owner(s): 
This update is a little later than normal as we wanted to include the most up-to-date information 
regarding the painting project as possible.  Please review the enclosed painting project update carefully 
as there is a lot of critical information requiring your cooperation.   
 

We do hope you had the opportunity to enjoy some time at Tamarind this spring. It felt like old times as 
the beach and pool were very busy and it was nice to see so many of you putting on sunglasses and flip-
flops and enjoying time with your families.  For those that are headed back north, please travel safe and 
we hope to see you back at Tamarind soon. 
 

Association Fees – Due on or before April 1, 2024   
The quarterly fee for 2024 is $3350 and was due on or before April 1st.  You can find information on the 
various payment methods available on the Tamarind website. A $50 late fee will be applied if your 
payment is received after April 10th.   
 

2024 Board of Directors Election Results  
Tom Crichton has resigned his position and moved to a private residence in Englewood.  We sincerely 
thank him for his service on the Board and the critical role he played in our Roofing, Painting and 
Hurricane recovery efforts.  In his place we welcome Frank Ferry to the Board and we look forward to his 
participation going forward. Officers for 2023 are President Gerry Meiler, Vice President Doug DeYoung, 
Treasurer Rob Emo, Secretary Liz Mason and Assistant Secretary Bob Waddell. 
 

Personal Property must be stored in your unit when not in Residence 
Reminder that per Tamarind Rules and Regulations, all personal property must be stored inside your 
unit and when you are not in residence bicycles, kayaks and all patio or deck furniture must be removed.  
Please remember that bicycles and kayaks may not be stored in stairwells at any time and that all 
vehicles must be removed from the property if your unit is rented.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
  

Enjoy your Summer!  
If you are here at Tamarind please bear with us as we continue our restoration efforts!  If you are 
elsewhere, we wish you safe travels and best wishes for a wonderful summer.  See you all again soon! 
 
 
 

Tamarind Board of Directors 


